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Complete and Green Streets in the San Joaquin Valley 
 

Wednesday, February 18, 2015 
5:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

The Downtown Club 
2010 Kern Street, Fresno 

 
 

5:30  Networking Reception 
  

 
6:00  Welcome & Introductions  

   
 

6:15  Supporting Complete and Green Streets in Our Communities  
 

Paul Zykofsky, Local Government Commission 
Economic benefits of Complete Streets 
 
Eric Zickler, AECOM 
Tools and Benefits of Green Streets and Low Impact Development 

 
7:00  Group Discussion 
 
 
8:15   Wrap-Up 
 

 
8:30  Adjourn 

 
 
This event is made possible with support from the Osprey Foundation and the State Water Resources Control Board.  

 



Complete and Green Streets in the San Joaquin
Valley Dinner Forum

Fresno, CA * February 18, 2015
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Complete and Green Streets in the San Joaquin Valley 
February 18, 2015 * Fresno, CA  

Evaluation Results 
 

 
1. Please respond to the following regarding the presentation by Paul Zykofsky titled “Economic Benefits of 
Complete Streets.” 
 

Answer Options 
Strongly Agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

The speaker was knowledgeable and 
informative.  

5 4 0 0 9 

Presentation was relevant and 
informative.  

5 3 1 0 9 

The speaker presentation was a 
good length.  

8 1 0 0 9 

I felt engaged in the conversation.  8 1 0 0 9 
TOTALS 26 9 1 0  
SCORES 2.8 1.0 0.1 0  

Answered question 9 
Skipped question 0 

 
2. Please respond to the following regarding the presentation by Eric Zickler titled “Tools and Benefits of Green 
Streets and Low Impact Development.” 
 

Answer Options 
Strongly Agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

The speaker was knowledgeable and 
informative.  

6 3 0 0 9 

Presentation was relevant and 
informative.  

3 5 1 0 9 

The speaker presentation was a 
good length.  

6 3 0 0 9 

I felt engaged in the conversation.  6 3 0 0 9 
TOTALS 21 14 1 0  
SCORES 2.3 1.5 0.1 0  

Answered question 9 
Skipped question 0 

 
3. As a result of attending this dinner forum… 
 

Answer Options 
Strongly agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

I was able to network with other 
local government leaders. 

5 4 0 0 9 

I increased my knowledge and 
understanding of Complete Streets 
and Low Impact Development  

5 4 0 0 9 

I feel more comfortable engaging 
with my constituents and colleagues 
on Complete and Green Streets 
Opportunities.  

4 4 1 0 9 

This topic is very relevant to my 
community. 

3 4 2 0 9 

TOTALS 17 16 3 0  
SCORES 1.8 1.7 0.3 0  

Answered question 9 
Skipped question 0 



 
4. Are there any efforts, projects or programs planned or underway in your community that provide 
opportunities for complete and green streets approaches.  

▪ Not that I know of 
▪ Use of color 

5. In the space provided below, please share any additional feedback on the dinner forum: 
▪ Great! Food and Location. Hope more will come. 
▪  No comment. 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Complete and Green Streets in the San Joaquin Valley 
 

Thursday, February 19, 2015 
6:00 pm – 9:00 pm 

Greens Market 
953 Tenth Street Street, Modesto 

 
 

6:00  Networking Reception 
 

  
6:30  Welcome & Introductions  

   
 

6:45  Supporting Complete and Green Streets in Our Communities  
 

Paul Zykofsky, Local Government Commission 
Economic benefits of Complete Streets 
 
Kevin Robert Perry, Urban Rain/Design 
Tools and Benefits of Green Streets and Low Impact Development 

 
7:30  Group Discussion 

 
 
8:30   Wrap-Up 
 

 
8:45  Adjourn 
 

 

This event is made possible with support from the Osprey Foundation and the State Water Resources Control Board.  

 



Complete and Green Streets in the San Joaquin
Valley Dinner Forum

Modesto, CA * February 19, 2015
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Complete and Green Streets in the San Joaquin Valley 
February 19, 2015 * Modesto, CA  

Evaluation Results 
 
1. Please respond to the following regarding the presentation by Paul Zykofsky titled “Economic Benefits of 
Complete Streets.” 
 

Answer Options 
Strongly Agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

The speaker was knowledgeable and 
informative.  

14 1 0 0 15 

Presentation was relevant and 
informative.  

14 1 0 0 15 

The speaker presentation was a 
good length.  

12 3 0 0 15 

I felt engaged in the conversation.  11 4 0 0 15 
TOTALS 51 9 0 0  
SCORES 3.4 0.6 0 0  

Answered question 15 
Skipped question 0 

 
2. Please respond to the following regarding the presentation by Kevin Robert Perry titled “Tools and Benefits of 
Green Streets and Low Impact Development.” 
 

Answer Options 
Strongly Agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

The speaker was knowledgeable and 
informative.  

14 1 0 0 15 

Presentation was relevant and 
informative.  

13 2  0 15 

The speaker presentation was a 
good length.  

11 4 0 0 15 

I felt engaged in the conversation.  11 4 0 0 15 
TOTALS 49 11 0 0  
SCORES 3.3 0.7 0 0  

Answered question 15 
Skipped question 0 

 
3. As a result of attending this dinner forum… 
 

Answer Options 
Strongly agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

I was able to network with other 
local government leaders. 

7 6 0 0 13 

I increased my knowledge and 
understanding of Complete Streets 
and Low Impact Development  

10 5 0 0 15 

I feel more comfortable engaging 
with my constituents and colleagues 
on Complete and Green Streets 
Opportunities.  

9 6 0 0 15 

This topic is very relevant to my 
community. 

14 1 0 0 15 

TOTALS 40 18 0 0  
SCORES 3.1 1.4 0 0  

Answered question 13 
Skipped question 2 

 



4. Are there any efforts, projects or programs planned or underway in your community that provide 
opportunities for complete and green streets approaches.  

▪ Yes, it can be done incrementally and described by both presenters. 
5. In the space provided below, please share any additional feedback on the dinner forum: 

▪ Thanks! 
▪ Good information and presentation. 

 
 



Complete/Green Streets:  Creating Multi-Functional Transportation Corridors  
to Support Environmental, Social, and Economic Community Objectives 

 
Tuesday, March 24, 2015 — 6:00 pm-8:30 pm 

Sycamore Springs 1215 Avila Beach Drive 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93405 

 

6:00 Networking Reception  

 
6:30 Welcome & Introductions  

Jan Marx - Mayor, City of San Luis Obispo  
 

6:45  Merging Stormwater Management and Complete Street Objectives 
Scott Taylor - Senior Vice President, RBF Consulting, a Michael Baker International 
Company  

7:10  The City of Paso Robles' 21st Complete Street Project 
Larry Kraemer - Director of Public Infrastructure Division, Cannon Corporation 

7:35      Group Discussion 

8:20 Wrap-up 

8:30 Adjourn 
	
  

 
 
 

Sponsored By: 
Dinner sponsored by Michael Baker International.  

The evening’s wine selection is graciously donated by Morgan Winery of Salinas 
 

Hosted by: 
Local Government Commission, the California Stormwater Quality Association (CASQA) and  

The Central Coast Low Impact Development Initiative 

	
  

	
  



Complete and Green Streets Dinner Forum
“Creating Multi-Functional Transportation Corridors to Support
Environmental, Social, and Economic Community Objectives”

San Luis Obispo, CA - March 24, 2015
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Complete and Green Streets Dinner Forum 
March 24,2015 * San Luis Obispo, CA  

Evaluation Results 
 
1. Please respond to the following regarding the presentation by Scott Taylor titled “Merging Stormwater 
Management and Complete Street Objectives.” 

Answer Options 
Strongly Agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

The speaker was knowledgeable and 
informative.  

9 0 0 0 9 

Presentation was relevant and 
informative.  

8 1 0 0 9 

The speaker presentation was a 
good length.  

8 1 0 0 9 

I felt engaged in the conversation.  7 2 0 0 9 
TOTALS 32 4 0 0  
SCORES 3.5 0.4 0 0  

answered question 9 
skipped question 0 

2. Please respond to the following regarding the presentation by Larry Kraemer titled “The city of Paso Robles’ 21​st 
Complete Street Project.” 

Answer Options 
Strongly agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

The speaker was knowledgeable and 
informative. 

9 0 0 0 9 

Presentation was relevant and 
informative. 

9 0 0 0 9 

The speaker presentation was a 
good length.  

9 0 0 0 9 

I felt engaged in the conversation. 8 1 0 0 9 
TOTALS 35 1 0 0  
SCORES 3.9 0.1 0 0  

answered question 9 
skipped question 0 

3. As a result of attending this dinner forum… 

Answer Options 
Strongly agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

I was able to network with other 
government leaders.  

7 0 0 0 7 

I increased my knowledge and 
understanding of tools and 
resources that local governments 
can use to help respond to the 
shifting landscape and demands in 
the region. 

8 0 0 0 8 

I feel more comfortable engaging 
with my constituents on this issue. 

6 1 0 0 7 

I feel more motivated to work on 
the issue discussed. 

8 9 0 0 8 

I have learned something new that I 
will take back to my community.  

7 1 0 0  

TOTALS 36 11 0 0  
SCORES 4.5 1.4 0 0  

answered question 8 
skipped question 6 

4. In the space provided below, please share any additional feedback on the dinner forum? 
▪ Very interest in availability of funding sources- and what constraints we face, Caltrans and related engineering 

standards-also grow to qualify/argue for aesthetics and livability standards- noise reduction for reduced traffic. 



▪ More about funding sources 
▪ Very interested in the specific way local governments and communities are adding dealing water issues. 
▪ Extremely informative and useful 
▪ Excellent 
▪ Well thought out program with participants from a broad base of stakeholders 
▪ Good meeting, good to see many elected officials in attendance! Also good to have many from the regional board in 

attendance! Like the small/intimate groups and allowed many to participate in the discussions. 
▪ This form was worth my time (even though it was my husbands birthday) . Thank you for providing outstanding 

speakers and bringing us together. 
 



Removing Barriers to LID for Healthier Communities in the Central Coast 
Dinner Forum 

Wednesday, March 25, 2015 — 6:00 pm-8:30 pm 
201 Main 201 Main Street 

Salinas, CA 93901 
 

6:00 Networking Reception  

 
6:30 Welcome & Introductions  

Jane Parker – Monterey County Supervisor, District 4  
 

6:45  Merging Stormwater Management and Complete Street Objectives 
Scott Taylor - Senior Vice President, RBF Consulting, a Michael Baker International 
Company  

7:10  Transforming Gray Space to Green Space 
Kevin Robert Perry – Principal, Urban Rain/Design 

7:35      Group Discussion 

8:20 Wrap-up 

8:30 Adjourn 
	
  

 
 
 

Sponsored By: 
Dinner is made possible through the sponsorship of the California Endowment.  
The evening’s wine selection is graciously donated by Morgan Winery of Salinas. 

 
Hosted by: 

Local Government Commission, the California Stormwater Quality Association (CASQA) and  
The Central Coast Low Impact Development Initiative 

 
 

 

 



Removing Barriers to LID for Healthier Communities
Central Coast Dinner Forum

Salinas, CA - March 25, 2015
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Evaluation Results 
 
1. Please respond to the following regarding the presentation by Scott Taylor titled “Merging Stormwater Management 
and Complete Street Objectives.” 

Answer Options 
Strongly Agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

The speaker was knowledgeable and 
informative.  

13 5 0 0 18 

Presentation was relevant and 
informative.  

13 5 0 0 18 

The speaker presentation was a 
good length.  

10 8 0 0 18 

I felt engaged in the conversation.  8 10 0 0 18 
TOTALS 44 28 0 0  
SCORES 2.4 1.5 0 0  

answered question 18 
skipped question 0 

2. Please respond to the following regarding the presentation by Kevin Robert Perry titled “Transforming Gray Space to 
Green Space.” 

Answer Options 
Strongly agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

The speaker was knowledgeable and 
informative. 

13 5 0 0 18 

Presentation was relevant and 
informative. 

14 4 0 0 18 

The speaker presentation was a 
good length.  

10 6 2 0 18 

I felt engaged in the conversation. 8 9 1 0 18 
TOTALS 45 24 3 0  
SCORES 2.5 1.3 0.2 0  

answered question 18 
skipped question 0 

3. As a result of attending this dinner forum… 

Answer Options 
Strongly agree 

Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
disagree 

Response Count 

I was able to network with other 
government leaders.  

5 13 0 0 18 

I increased my knowledge and 
understanding of tools and 
resources that local governments 
can use to help respond to the 
shifting landscape and demands in 
the region. 

7 10 1 0 18 

I feel more comfortable engaging 
with my constituents on this issue. 

6 9 0 0 15 

I feel more motivated to work on 
the issue discussed. 

8 9 0 0 17 

I have learned something new that I 
will take back to my community.  

10 7 0 0 17 

TOTALS 36 48 1 0  
SCORES 2.0 2.6 0.1 0  

answered question 18 
skipped question 4 

4. In the space provided below, please share any additional feedback on the dinner forum? 
▪ Could have used more Santa Cruz county participation. 
▪ I would have appreciated Question and Answer after each presentation 



▪ Concepts are good but financing “change” is a concern. It should be part of these presentations. 
▪ This was a wonderful conversation about issues of critical importance to all the cities in Monterey County. What was 

very appreciative was the chance to discuss and grapple with issues of concern and learning how other cities are 
addressing the challenges! 

▪ Thank You! 
▪ Thank you for the food for my belly and my brain.  
▪ Great information. Thank you! 
▪ Very informative and relevant 
▪ Informative and useful 
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